
Language Arts:  

The children will enjoy 

several books about                 

different types of                

careers. Our selections 

will include: I’m a Fireman 

and I’m a Police Officer. 

Our career flannel board 

stories will help the               

children to learn what       

different occupations do! 

We’ll also enjoy the finger 

plays Our Friends, In Our                  

Community, and Nifty 

Neighbors.  

Concept:  

The children will be              

practicing their sorting 

and counting skills. The 

children will be dividing 

different objects into 

groups by color, and then 

counting how many of 

each! We will review the 

numbers 1-4, and the     

colors red, blue, yellow, 

green, orange, black, 

brown, and purple!  

Motor:  

We will be moving all 

around the nursery room 

this week, if our winter 

weather keeps us indoors! 

The children will be          

crawling through the              

tunnel, rocking in the 

boat, and dancing to                

music.  

Craft and Writing:  

Look for several                       

occupation papers and 

crafts! The children will 

be gluing, painting, and 

coloring these different 

projects. Our projects will 

include a teacher and a 

doctor.  

VALETINE’S PARTIES 

*Our Valentine’s Parties will be 

on Wednesday and Thursday, 

2/13 and 2/14. There are 13 

children in class. If you choose 

to bring a treat, please keep 

our nutrition policy in mind.   

 

* Please decorate a box, with 

an opening for cards. Please 

bring your decorated box on or 

before our party days. If your 

child doesn’t attend either 

day, they may attend one of 

our parties from 9AM-12PM.  

 Have you registered for 

the 2019-20 fall school 

year and 2019 summer 

camp? Please remember, 

the last day to receive 

half off the fall                  

registration fee is 1/31. 

DON’T MISS                  

ANOTHER GREAT YEAR! 

 The week of 1/28 is The 

Great Kindness Challenge 

to help end bullying. We 

will be talking about 

friendship and love! 

 Tuesday, 1/29...Music 

with Mrs. Michelle. 

 Wednesday, 

1/30...Bookmobile. 

 Beginning on February 1, 

we will begin          

scheduling parent             

teacher conferences for 

Monday and             

Tuesday, 2/18 and 2/19. 

Preschool children will be                    

assigned a time, and              

daycare children will sign 

up in the                    

classroom. There will be 

no preschool classes  on 

2/18 and 2/19.  

 Thanks for all of the 

glove donations so far, 

we are still collecting if 

you choose to donate. 

We have already started 

to make our snowman 

with these for the         

Facebook competition 

starting 2/11. 
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Introductions: 

Colors Pink and White 

Shape Star 

 

*We will be                 

discussing Groundhog’s 

Day (2/2) on 2/1. 

*PLEASE REMEMBER, IF 

A SETTLEMENT IS NOT 

REACHED, VERIZON 

CUSTOMERS WILL 

STOP RECEIVE REMIND 

TEXT MESSAGES. SIGN 

UP FOR THE APP, AND 

SWITCH TO EMAIL                              

NOTIFICATIONS TO 

MAKE SURE YOU                    

RECEIVE OUR SCHOOL 

MESSAGES.  

 

Have a great week! 

Ms. Amy 


